
US Foreign Accounts Tax Compliance Act (FATCA) 
Reporting for FATCA

FATCA information in respect of the year 2017 will have to be reported to the MRA by 31st July 2018 for 
onward transmission to the US Internal Revenue Service (IRS).

The MRA informs financial institutions that the facility for FATCA Reporting for the year 2017 is available on 
MRA’s website: www.mra.mu

It is to be noted that FATCA reporting will only be possible through the MRA website using the Username 
and Password provided.

For additional information, please phone the FATCA/CRS Unit on 2076000 or email us at  
fatcacrsunit@mra.mu
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